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May 31, 2024 
 
Good evening, POB School Community, 
 
This afternoon, the District was notified of anonymous, disparaging social media posts about the 
District and its personnel. An investigation has been initiated. 
 
These posts are baseless and disheartening. I will update the community as more information 
becomes available. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Mary O'Meara 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://www.parentsquare.com/feeds/33823240
https://www.parentsquare.com/districts/1792/users/22732865

